
 

March 11, 2019 

 
 

Ms. Nina Ruiz 

El Paso County Community Services Department  

Planning Division 
2880 International Circle, Suite 110 

Colorado Springs, CO 80910 

Subject: Widefield Water and Sanitation District Drinking Water Mitigation System, Infrastructure 
Impact Report  

   

Dear Ms. Ruiz,  

AECOM was retained by the United States Army Corp of Engineers to perform the design and 

construction of the Drinking Water Mitigation System for the Widefield Water and Sanitation District, 

Colorado Springs, Colorado. Please see Project Summary and Construction Drawings for additional 

project details. The following is the Infrastructure Impact Report for construction. 

Local Infrastructure Impact Report 

Project impacts will include the installation of a waterline which may impact existing utilities that may 

cause inconveniences to the customers and surrounding residences. In addition, traffic control will be 
used during construction, and will disturb localized traffic patterns. Construction work will be completed 

to minimize potential public service or traffic interruptions. The Construction Contractor will submit a 

traffic control plan prior to work that will require traffic controls.   

Sincerely,  

 

Bill Wemmert, PE 
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Please provide information that outlines the potential impacts to roadways, water, fire, police, etc. 


